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WATER SHUT OFF 
 

Residents of 103 West Lodge Tower 

Please note that on: 

 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020 

the water will be shut off due to 

repairs 

between the hours of 

9:00am - 5:00pm 
 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for 

your understanding in this matter. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please 

contact the West Lodge Office at: 416-537-2364 or at 

westlodge@timbercreek.com. 

 

 


